## **Records**

From:

Sharla Fythe

Sent:

Monday, 4 January 2016 8:46 AM

Sent:

Docordo

Subject:

I152338 - FW: Cedric and Maxine Suradi Lot84/130 Newcastle St, York WA Building

- 4 JAN 2016

Permit Redink 1508016

**Attachments:** 

1508016.jpg

SynergySoft:

I152338

From: Cedric Suradi [mailto:ced.max@bigpond.com]

**Sent:** Sunday, 27 December 2015 6:18 PM **To:** Sharla Fythe <tso@york.wa.gov.au> **Cc:** mark.dacombe@york.wa.gov.au

Subject: Cedric and Maxine Suradi Lot84/130 Newcastle St, York WA Building Permit Redink 1508016

Hello Gordon,

As advised I am writing to ask The Council to revisit and address 2 of the items that were in our initial conditions, when we asked for approval to build our shed before our house.

We would really appreciate, if you would explain in more detail our circumstances and the reasons for our requests to The Council, which we expressed and made you aware of in the meeting with yourself and Mark.

1.Due to family circumstances over the last few months, our immediate plans for travelling have had to be cancelled, therefore we request a 3 mth permit to live in our shed while our house is being built. We have all amenities both in the shed and our caravan is fully equipped with ensuite, I have also provided an approval letter from Redink permitting us to live onsite during construction.

2.If possible could our \$2000 bond, be refunded back to us, as the slab is completed and building of the house is on schedule.

Attached photo of our completed slab, Redink Homes will recommence work on the 11<sup>th</sup> Jan after the Christmas break.

Thank you so much for your assistance during these hard and busy times for us.

Please contact me anytime 0410343997.

Maxine and Cedric

Cedric and Maxine Contact Details

Email: <a href="max@bigpond.com">ced.max@bigpond.com</a>
Cedric mobile No# 0487 400 550
Maxine mobile No# 0410 343 997

